

Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock PL19 8BX

10th February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

I am delighted to inform you that, following interviews earlier this week, we have appointed a new teacher for the Nursery in light of Mrs Dreher's resignation.

Miss Jade Smith is an experienced early years teacher and will join Mrs Suzanne Matthews to make up our teaching team. Miss Smith will work the first half of the week, from Monday to Wednesday, and Mrs Matthews will continue to work on Thursday and Friday. We were particularly impressed with the rapport she established with the children during the teaching part of her interview, the excellence of her teaching and her passion for early years education.

Miss Smith will begin working in the nursery during the week Monday 27th March, initially working alongside Mrs Matthews. Miss Smith will formally start working Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday after the Easter holidays. We are looking forward to welcoming her to the team and feel certain that you will all make her welcome too. In fact, some of you may already know her from her current role as one of the teachers at Old School Nursery in Whitchurch.

If you have any questions about this staffing change please talk to Mrs Handel, Deputy Headteacher, or Mrs Smith, the Foundation Stage Leader, at any time.

Yours sincerely,

Lyanette Selhie

Lynnette Selbie

Headteacher

t: 01822 616044

f: 01822 610009 e: admin@tavistock-pri.devon.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Lynnette Selbie